
 
¡Hola!                                                                                                               
March 28, 2017 
Dear Parents: 

This is a report of what grades 4-8 students have been learning in our Spanish 
class: 

➢ Nouns of unclear gender. 
➢ Everything about the Weather.  
➢ The Colors. 
➢ Describing a noun with the colors. 
➢ Questions and answers using the colors.( What is your favorite color?) 
➢ Subject Pronouns. 
➢ The Informal and Formal You (tu, usted).  
➢ Adjectives: words to describe. 
➢ Adjectives to use with Ser (to be).  Describing people. 
➢ Valentine's Day Vocabulary. 
➢ Pronunciation and spelling with the letters H, G, J,C, Y, Z. 
➢ Reading practice. 
➢ Vocabulary. 

 After learning each subject,  we practiced  with different games:  bingo, 
matching cards, memory cards, board games. They enjoy those games! The 
students were assigned  homework to keep practicing.  Their pronunciation has 
improved with the reading program. I have been working individually  with 
each student, and we keep practicing our letters. Also, the students had been 
working with a  Spanish-English dictionary to improve their spelling. 
             
Your  student is doing great! 
Thank you for your help! 

Mrs. Liz Ramirez-Null 
Spanish Teacher 

 


